www.miraclon.com
343 State Street
Rochester, NY 14650

October 1, 2020

From: Sue Kutay, Global Product Manager

To: Customers and Channel Partners of KODAK FLEXCEL NX Wide System Users
(LAR/USC Region)

Subject: Modified packaging for KODAK FLEXCEL NXH Plates in 50” x 80” format

To our valued customers and channel partners:

This notification is for information only. No action is required.
There has been a modification to the standard packaging for the specific batches of KODAK
FLEXCEL NXH 1.70mm and 1.14mm plates listed below - this applied to the 5080 size only.

In some boxes foam inserts have been added in the interior of the box to ensure the plate stack
is held securely in place. This change is due to a box packaging anomaly where a small gap was
observed in the final construction of the box. This modified configuration has been tested and
the test confirms that the plates are held securely. Corrective action was taken with the box
supplier and future batches will revert to the standard configuration.

The foam inserts are made with polyurethane. Check your local waste management guidelines
for disposal.

Figure 1 Top view of foam inserts in the box
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What action do | need to take?




